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Highway 60 Reopened Dexter To Sikeston

By Annabeth Miller
[ ShowMe Times Editor

MOREHOUSE, Mo. - Water flooding the the roadway forced the Missouri Department of
Transportation to close amajor highway in Southeast Missouri on Thursday.

U.S. Highway 60 between Sikeston and Dexter was closed at late Thursday afternoon as
the Missouri Department of Transportation fought flooding across the roadway near
Morehouse.

By 4:30 p.m. Thursday westbound traffic leaving Sikeston was delayed in two lane,
bumper-to-bumper traffic that inched its way toward Morehouse. Once to Morehouse,
traffic was turned as drivers returned to Sikeston and forced to find aternative routes.

Much westbound traffic toward Dexter was re-routed to 1-55 to Portageville, and then
Highway 62 to Malden where drivers were able to turn north onto Highway 25.

By 6:30 am. Friday, Highway 60 was re-opened to traffic. Motorists can expect two-lane
traffic on the eastbound lanes from Route E to Route AH.

Motorists are urged to use extreme caution near the area.

Photo Above: An ariel photo of the Highway 60 at Morehouse, taken Thursday
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afternoon by the New Madrid County Sheriff's Department.
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